KINGSTON/FORTY FORT LITTLE LEAGUE
POLICY ON VANDALISM OF LEAGUE PROPERTY

KFF Little League has a zero tolerance policy regarding vandalism at any level against any
league property at any of the fields maintained by the league.
Vandalism is defined as willful or malicious destruction or defacement of public or private
property.
Locations include the following locations:

e Hamilton Park, including Janjigan, Memorial, Softball fields

e Tripp St, including Holy Name fields
e (Q’Hara field

It further includes any vandalism at fields that players visit as part of their team when
traveling outside the Kingston/Forty Fort league.

This includes all scoreboards, dugouts, snack stands, bleachers, sheds, bathroom facilities
and any equipment or tools used to maintain the fields.

Any player found committing an act of vandalism on or against any league property will be
subject to an immediate one game suspension.

A further act of vandalism will result in disqualification from All Star play as well as a two
game suspension.

After two suspensions, the KFF board will vote on player’s future eligibility with the league.
If the offense warrants, the local police will be notified and restitution will be sought.

For questions on this policy, contact the league president, player agent, or fields and
property vice-president.



